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Service Schedule – Sunday at 11:00AM 
(unless otherwise noted) 

Zoom available for most in-person services.  Link sent out via email. 
Closed Captioning is now available for Zoom Services. 

May 7  Julie Taylor 

May 14 (Mother’s Day) Rev. Susan Frawley 
May 19, Friday Evening, 7:00 pm 
(Potluck at 6 pm) 

Discussion and “Open Mic” 

May 21, No Service No Service on Sunday 

May 28 Susan Daiss, MDiv 

June 4 To Be Determined 
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Coming Events 
 
Friday, May 5 – 7:00 pm, Board Meeting (Zoom) 
 
Sunday, May 7 – 11:00 am, Julie Taylor 
 
Sunday, May 14 – 11:00 am, Reverend Susan Frawley 
 
Friday Evening Potluck Supper, May 19 – 6:00 pm, Please bring a dish to pass and join us for  

good food and fellowship. 
 

Friday Evening Service, May 19 - 7:00 pm, Discussion and “Open Mic”.  (Zoom Not Available) 
 
Sunday, May 28 –11:00 am, Susan Daiss, MDiv. 
 
 
 

Pastoral Care Available 
 

Susan Daiss is available for “telecomforting” and is available at the following phone numbers: 
585.383.1636 (H) and 585.317.0129 (C).  Thank you Susan! 

 
 
 
 

Eye on the Board 
 
The board met Friday, April 7th and the Annual Congregational Meeting was April 23rd: 
 

 Planning for the upcoming Annual Congregational Meeting was the main focus. 
 Reviewed proposed budget for Annual Meeting and suggested edits and additions. 
 RESTORE set flags up on the church lawn to raise awareness for sexual violence. 
 Applications have been provided by Albion CSD to be reviewed for PMUC scholarship award. 

 
 Fifteen people attended the 129th Annual Meeting.  Annual reports were read and accepted, and 

the 2023-2024 budget was voted on and approved.  Two new board members joined the board 
of trustees.  A moment of silence was held in memory of Diana Dudley who is greatly missed.  

Thank you to all who attended! 
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Pullman Memorial Universalist Church 
PO Box 87, 10 East Park Street, Albion, NY 14411 
Editor: Liz Schaal, Assistant Editor: Chris Loss, pmuc.albion@gmail.com 

We are a welcoming congregation. 

RESTORE flags on PMUC lawn for Sexual Assault Awareness Month.  The flags reflect 
the statistic of sexual assault occurring every 68 seconds or 1,271 times every day. 

 

See the article in the Orleans HUB. 
 


